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Sub: Resignation of Independent Director 

Dear Sir, 

In terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, intimation is hereby given that Mr. Suryakant Balkrishna Mainak (DIN-

02531129), the Independent Director has tendered his resignation from the Board of Directors 
of the Company, w.e.f 15 February 2020. 

In this regard, we would like to inform you that Mr S. B. Mainak has resigned due to personal 
reasons. 

The intimation received from Mr. Mainak in this regard is attached herewith. 

This is for your information and taking on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Himadri Speciality Chemical Ltd 

a Sr, 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

ACS 29322 
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Date: February 15, 2020 

To, 

The Chairman / Board of Directors, 
Himadri Speciality Chemicals Limited 
Ruby House 8, India exchange Place 2nd floor, 
Kolkata west Bengal - 700 001. 

Subject: Resignation from the Directorship of the Company 

Due to personal reasons, I shall not be able to discharge the duties of the Non-Executive 
Independent Director of the Company. Therefore, I hereby tender my resignation from the 
Directorship in the capacity of Non-Executive Independent Director of Himadri Speciality 
Chemicals Limited ("the Company) with immediate effect.  

I further wish to express that it was my privilege to have served the Board of the Company 
and wish the Company all the success in the future. My association with the company as Non-
Executive Independent Director was rewarding and fruitful. 

This is to be taken on record and for taking further actions. 

Thanking You, 

Yours Sincerely 

Vv\ 
S B Mainak 
DIN: 002531129 


